
“Sum” Summer Math 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 This summer we will be doing a math calendar challenge. Your 
child has worked so hard this year and gained so much knowledge. 
We would like to make sure that that knowledge sticks. I have 
put together a math calendar for the months of June and July. 
All your child has to do is complete the activities at their own 
pace. A recording sheet is included for them to record their 
answers. Parents need to initial each box on the calendar. 

 If they complete the monthly challenge they will receive a 
prize. The prize could be, but not limited to, a popsicle party, an 
outside lunch picnic, a prize from a treasure box, special school 
privileges, etc. There will be awards for having one completed 
calendar and extra rewards for both! You can help your child 
retain the skills that s/he had learned by encouraging him/her to 
complete the attached calendars. Checking to make sure the 
work is correct would be great too 
���� 

 Your child may return their calendars at the beginning of the 
new school year. Thank you for your support in your child’s 
education. It makes a HUGE difference.  

 

Wishing you a safe and relaxing summer!! 

                                                 


